
                                                                                                                                        

              
 

‘A Caring Christian Family Where We Grow Together’ 

Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary School 
School Lane, Bunbury, CW6 9NR 

01829 260524 or 261332 
 

RCSAT Executive Headteacher:  Mrs Nicola Badger 
Principal:  Mrs Nicola Badger 

Deputy Principal: Miss Charlotte Hickson 
principalbunbury@rcsat.cheshire.sch.uk   deputyprincipal@rcsat.cheshire.sch.uk  

admin@bunburyaldersey.cheshire.sch.uk 

 
 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Year 3 Swimming Sessions 
 
As you will be aware we have a temporary heated swimming pool currently on site.  Due to the number of 
children in KS2 we have only been able to provide swimming sessions over the 2 weeks for years 4 – 6. 
from Monday 24th April – Friday 5th May 2023. I know there was some disappoint within year 3 regarding 
the swimming sessions but I am sure you will understand that I needed to prioritise the older year groups as 
there is a requirement to swim 25 metres before leaving in Year 6. 
 
After receiving the information and organising the swimming groups I am delighted to say that we 
have 4 spare swim sessions from Tuesday 2nd May – Friday 5th May. I appreciate that the children 
will not get the daily swimming experience however I am now in a position to offer each child in 
Year 3 2 x swim sessions each during that week. The children will be taught in groups of 14. 
 
To aid us with the planning of these sessions, please logon to school spider to complete a short form 
advising of your child’s current swimming capability. Following this, you will be informed of your child’s 
group swim days. 
 
In accordance with the wishes of the Institute of Swimming and Cheshire East Borough Council we would 
be grateful if you could read and comply with the following:  
 

 For reasons of safety we would prefer the girls to wear one piece costumes and boys to wear 
swimming trunks rather than baggy shorts.  

 We would like all children to wear a swim cap for safety and hygiene reasons.  

 We also advise that children bring sliders or flipflops to wear to and from and the pool 

 
We are pleased to inform you that the cost of the swimming lessons are funded and therefore no payment 
will be required.   
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Best wishes 
 

 
 
 

Nic Badger 
 
Principal of Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary 
Executive Headteacher of Rural Church Schools Academy Trust      
     

mailto:principalbunbury@rcsat.cheshire.sch.uk
mailto:deputyprincipal@rcsat.cheshire.sch.uk
mailto:admin@bunburyaldersey.cheshire.sch.uk

